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ClearPath Action Statement on U.S. Rep. Fred Upton (R-MI) Retirement

Washington, DC — ClearPath Action released the following statement regarding the announced
retirement of U.S. Rep. Fred Upton (R-MI).

“U.S. Rep. Fred Upton is a true leader, and his level-headed approach to legislating will be
sorely missed in Congress and on the House Energy & Commerce Committee. Throughout his
tenure, he was a leading Republican voice on finding pragmatic solutions, ensuring the U.S.
maintains our energy independence while safeguarding American jobs, and accelerating the
competitive deployment of clean energy technologies,” said ClearPath Action CEO Rich
Powell.

“‘Rep. Upton was also instrumental in passing the biggest bipartisan energy policy win of the
116th Congress, and the most significant energy legislation we’ve seen in over a decade with
the Energy Act of 2020. The resulting technological innovation will provide options for both
American and global energy systems to reduce global emissions and the risks of climate
change,” added Powell.

About ClearPath Action

ClearPath Action 501(c)(4) advocates for more clean energy innovation, modernized permitting
and regulatory reform, America’s global competitiveness for manufacturing, and unlocking more
American resources. ClearPath Action's mission is to develop and advance conservative
policies that accelerate clean energy innovation. To advance that mission, ClearPath Action
develops cutting-edge policy and collaborates with academics and industry. Learn more at
clearpathaction.org. Follow us on Twitter: @ClearPathAction and @powellrich
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